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Dear Ms Vincent

I would like to object - in the strongest terms - to Twickenham's Diamond Jubilee Gardens
being moved and/or flattened for housing.

Opened by Princess Alexandra - in 2012 - to celebrate the late Queen Elizabeth II's
diamond jubilee, it was granted a 125 year lease - in 2014 - for 125 years - and designated
the area 'Public Open Space'.  

It is a very sad state of affairs that the current Council wishes to bulldoze over this lease -
and similarly bulldoze the gardens.

For the current Council to try and use a Compulsory Purchase Order to do this adds insult
to injury and should be stopped.

Yours sincerely
Jill Garrow




